VALLECITO UNION

SCHOOL DISTRICT

10-10-22

Dear Arnold Angels,

On behalf of the Governing Board, the school site administrators, and Vallecito Union School District, |
would like to express our gratitude and appreciation for the generous donation you made during the
September 2022 board meeting. The funds provided by the Arnold Angels will be used to support
students in attending our overnight science camp and our ski days. These are enriching educational
experiences that we are excited to offer to our families that may not otherwise have the financial means
to participate. Thank you for being a community partner with the school district and thinking of us.

Sincerely,

Tom Hoskins
Superintendent

Vallecito Union School District



